
 
Minutes of the Meeting 

Wednesday, September 7, 2016 
Submitted By Mark Brook 

 
Attending Members: Howard Roundy (President), Rob Saporito (Vice President), Drew Young (Treasurer), Mark 

Brook (Exec. Secretary), Charlie Parsons (Corresponding Secretary) Dan Francis (Membership Chair), Andrew 

Mercer (Auto-X Co-Chair), Paul Giblin, Gary Brundrett, George Young, Calvin Demerath, John Stevens, Donna 

Stevens, Vanessa Vittum, Marek Rivero, Matt Rivero 

 

Meeting: Brought to order at 7:00pm. 

Minutes: Spelling correction needed. Motion to accept made by Paul, seconded by Donna. Amended minutes 

approved 

 

Treasurers Report:  

  More bills have been paid! Received and paid bills NHMS delayed in sending. All of the income has come 

in from Ascutney, better position than we were in last month Motion to accept made by George, seconded by Paul 

 

Auto Cross Report: 
 50+ attendees from the last event. Had a breakdown, and still got 9 runs in with a minute long course 

 Andrew LaValley will be Chairing the next event.  

 Canaan already has 50+ registered  

 We had 10 participants at the autocross school, and it went very well. 

 Trailer: the blinds need more work, the generator is working well, and we were able to run with the AC on. 

 

Hill Climb: 

 Workers is always needed and wanted, please come hangout and get free food.  

 Weather is looking well for Friday! 

  

 

Mt Washington: 
   Major sponsorship is in a very good place, should be finalized shortly.  

 

Meeting: Brought to a close at 8:14pm. Moved by Andrew Mercer Seconded by John Stevens 


